

November 28, 1966

Adrian Fisher, Acting Director ACDA, and Leonard S. Meeker, Legal Adviser to the Secretary, 'Revised Draft Language for a Non-Proliferation Treaty,' enclosing Memorandum for the President, 'Suggested Language for the Non-Proliferation Treaty'

Citation:

"Adrian Fisher, Acting Director ACDA, and Leonard S. Meeker, Legal Adviser to the Secretary, 'Revised Draft Language for a Non-Proliferation Treaty,' enclosing Memorandum for the President, 'Suggested Language for the Non-Proliferation Treaty'", November 28, 1966, Wilson Center Digital Archive, NARA, RG 383, Director's Office NPT Files, box 4, Non-Proliferation Treaty. United States, 1966. Contributed to NPIHP by Bill Burr. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/177790

Summary:

Further review on the proposed NPT by ACDA and State Department lawyers in this report concluded that the language would "not disturb existing bilateral relationships," that is, arrangements to provide U.S. nuclear weapons stockpiled in NATO countries for the use of West German forces and other allies in the event of war.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Carnegie Corporation of New York (CCNY)

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan